
Do I still need antibiotics before my  
dental procedure? 

 
In the past, it was believed to be necessary 
for people with some heart conditions or 
people who have had joint replacements.   

 
Good news!  Recent evidence suggests 

most people no longer need to take 
antibiotics before dental procedures.  

 
Check with your Physician or Dentist 

 to be sure. 


